
What are the posting guidelines? 

SAA approves student, department, and community flyers for posting and schedules reservations of 
common spaces in the Student Services Building, Kentfield Campus. 

Flyers and Posters 

There is one dedicated board in the Student Services building entrance for jobs and community events. 
You must provide the SAA office with one copy. Posting is done weekly by SAA staff. First priority is 
given to College of Marin events and information, on a space-available basis. Lowest priority is given to 
off campus commercial advertisements. Any posting on these boards lacking the appropriate approval 
stamp or is incongruent with the mission of the College, policies, and/or procedures will be removed. 
The location of this board is at the entrance of the Student Services Building, Kentfield Campus. 

PLEASE DO NOT post on windows, trees, or walls. Flyers and posters will be removed immediately. 

 


